
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

We are currently down an employee in the Street Department due to the passing of our valued 

team-mate Vance Garringer.  With mowing season quickly approaching, we need to fill this 

vacancy as quickly as is feasible. 

 

 

Proposal: 

Tim Caldwell is currently reviewing the job description for a Street Laborer and we will post the 

opening this week.  We would like the authority to hire the appropriate candidate as soon as 

they are found and not wait until the May council meeting for approval. 

 

 


